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Annual Harvest Festival 
Our Annual Harvest Festival was held on November 14th. 
Below are pictures from the dance and raffles! Several  
Feinstein Junior Scholars​ were in attendance at this event. 

 
Above:​ Mrs. Northup, Mrs. Batista, and  Mrs. Giard dance to  the 
song ​Y.M.C.A. 
Below: ​Mrs. Northup and Mrs. Giard picking Raffle winners! 

 
 
Winter Celebration / Breakfast with Santa 
Our annual Winter Celebration / Breakfast with Santa 
event was held on Saturday, December 14th.Some 
Feinstein Junior Scholars ​ were in attendance helping 
out at this event.  Pancakes with sausages, and hot 
chocolate were served from 9 to 11 that morning.  Santa 
was present and available for pictures. In addition,30 
prizes were raffled and given away to several lucky 
winners! Several pictures were taken and are posted on 
the​ ​Anthony Carnevale Facebook ​page. 

 

 
Pictured clockwise: Mrs. Connole, Mrs.Northup ,Mrs. Matos, Mr. 
Tramonti, Ms. Lautieri, Mrs. Giard, Mrs. Airhart, Mrs. Carroccio, Santa, 
and Mrs. Tavares 

 

 


